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28th February 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of Year 7 
 
As I am sure you are aware, your son/daughter is currently studying ‘Romeo and Juliet’ in English and has 
been given a Shoebox Theatre project to complete for homework.  Students have been asked to create a 
theatre from a shoebox that shows an aspect of Elizabethan life; this links into the social and historical 
context of the play.   
 
To celebrate the hard work and effort that the students have been putting into these projects, you are 
invited to an exhibition on Tuesday 27th March from 3-5:30pm where all of their work will be on display.   
 
You will be given the opportunity to vote for your favourite projects and there will be a range of 
certificates awarded to individual students on our return from the Easter holidays.  Please could you also 
remind your son/daughter that their project will be due in during the week leading up to the exhibition, 
and that they should check the exact date on their homework sheet or with their teacher. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Baillie 
Teacher of English 
 


